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Crime scenes in the library for Book Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The puzzling started in the Book Week assembly on Wednesday with House groups 
competing with great enthusiasm to guess the hidden staff behind their favourite reads. 
Some entries were trickier than others but guesses were generally spot on! 
 
The fun continued in the library over break and lunchtimes throughout the week. More 
‘book face’ mystery characters were revealed and an exciting pop-up library crime scene 
appeared each day. Pupils raced to use their problem-solving skills to guess the mystery 
book characters – whether villain or detective – and enter a prize draw.  
 

Winners will be announced at the beginning of next week. Come to the library to find out 
more! 
 

Mrs Julie Font  

 


